
          

KKKiiinnngggdddooommm   ooofff    SSSaaauuudddiii    AAArrraaabbbiiiaaa      

NNNaaatttiiiooonnnaaalll    GGGuuuaaarrrddd   HHHeeeaaalllttthhh   AAAffffffaaaiiirrrsss   

KKKiiinnnggg   AAAbbbddduuulllaaazzziiizzz   MMMeeedddiiicccaaalll    CCCiiitttyyy,,,    RRRiiiyyyaaadddhhh    
   

   
DDDEEEPPPAAARRRTTTMMMEEENNNTTT   OOOFFF   PPPAAATTTHHHOOOLLLOOOGGGYYY   &&&   LLLAAABBBOOORRRAAATTTOOORRRYYY   MMMEEEDDDIIICCCIIINNNEEE   

   

                                                PPPaaattthhh   SSSNNN         111444---000888---222000111666                                                                                                   AAAuuuggguuusssttt    222000111666   

   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Page 1 of 4 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

AAANNNAAATTTOOOMMMIIICCC   PPPAAATTTHHHOOOLLLOOOGGGYYY    

   

We would like to welcome our new Pathologists: 

 

Dr. Fahad Al Sufiani, MBBS, FRCPC 

 

 Paediatric Pathology Fellowship training, Nationwide 

Children’s Hospital 

July 2015 – June 2016 

 

 Residency training in Anatomical Pathology, University of 

Western Ontario (UWO), London ON, Canada  

July 2013 – June 2015 

 

 Residency Training in Neuropathology, UWO London, ON, 

Canada   

January 2012 – June 2013 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOSPITAL WEB ADDRESS: 

TUwww.ngha.med.saUT 

 
DEPARTMENT EMAIL ADDRESSES: 

TUlabinfo@ngha.med.saUT  
(for any information regarding the lab) 

 

TUlabbus@ngha.med.saUT  
(for any information related to the 

business of the lab) 

 

TUpathconsult@ngha.med.saUT  
(for any consultation) 

 

If you have any questions or comments, 

please contact Ms. Ikram Al Hassan at 

+966 (01) 2520088-12121 or e-mail at 

TUhassaini@ngha.med.saUT  

Business Fax:+966 (01) 2520088-12686 

Chief Editor: 

Ikram Ali Al Hassan, Operations Analyst, 
Inventory Control 
 
Reviewed by: 

Dr. Ashraf Ali, Division Head, Anatomic 
Pathology 
 
Approved by: 

Dr Abdulaziz Al Ajlan, Chairman Department 
of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 
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Dr. Omar Al Khairy 

 Immunology Section, Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine, KAMC 

 PhD in Primary Immunodeficiency Disorders, University of Karolinska Institutet, Sweden 

June 2011 – 2016 

 Fellow, Department of Allergy and Immunology, Royal Children’s Hospital, Melbourne Australia 

2007 - 2009  

 

 

 

 

Dr. Saeed Al Turki, MBBS, PhD 

 PhD in Genomics and Bioinformatics, University of Cambridge, United Kingdom 

 Clinical Training for American Board of Medical Genetics and Genomics fellowship, Harvard 

Medical School, Boston, USA 
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FFFLLLOOOWWWCCCYYYTTTOOOMMMEEETTTRRRYYY    

   

   

We are pleased to announce that the Flow Cytometry Lab is now fully operational at the New Central 

Laboratory which is more accessible for both KASCH and Main Hospital patients. 

 

And very soon we will acquire two analysers designed to address the increasing needs of today’s clinical 

laboratory. 

 

We are glad to welcome our new staff Ms. Wadha Al Subaie  who has joined the team last May 2016. She is 

a graduate of Bachelor in Applied Medical Science in King Saud University. 

 

 

  

HHHEEEMMMAAATTTOOOLLLOOOGGGYYY    

 

Hematology Lab would like to congratulate  the following staffs: 

 

Miss Amal Abu-Shaqaif for her promotion as the new Lab Manager of Hematology 

Mr. Khaled Al Anbari, our new SCDP who started last May 10, 2016  

Miss Sheila Valera, new Medical Technologist II 
   

We also want to extend our warm wishes to Mr. Loai Ali Alqahtany on his marriage. 

 

 

 

TTTRRRAAANNNSSSFFFUUUSSSIIIOOONNNSSS   MMMEEEDDDIIICCCIIINNNEEE    

   

This year, Blood bank has 2 new  SCDP  Mr. Yasser Al Kalabi and Mr. Abdulrahman Alanazi. And 4 

MLTTP students Mr. Rayyan Al Otaibi, Ms. Sarah Al Otaibi, Mr. Bandar Al Qahtany and Mr. Saud Al 

Anazi will graduate to be Medical Technologists. 

 

We would like to congratulate Mr. Talal Alenazi and Mr. Paolo Kiseo on their promotion as Medical 

Technologist II. 

 

We also would like to announce that some of our staffs who will be  attending continuous  education outside 

the Kingdom. Mr. Muflih Al Shahrani went to Canada to attend the Labcon 2016 Exhibitor and Sponsor 

prospectus and Mr. Ahmed Almannaa and Mr. Mansour Al Mansour went to Cambridge UK to attend 2
nd

 

European Donor Health and Management 2016. 

 

 

 

 

MMMEEETTTAAABBBOOOLLLIIICCC   LLLAAABBBOOORRRAAATTTOOORRRYYY    

   

Metabolic Lab would like to welcome our new SCDP Ms. Hanadi Al-Amri and one new Medical 

Technologist from South Africa.  
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We are also glad to announced that  the Molecular Genetic team has been completed and processing toward 

their goal to start DNA sequencing.  

 
   

   

TTTOOOXXXIIICCCOOOLLLOOOGGGYYY    

   

Toxicology department wish a very good luck and extends our warm congratulations to the following 

MLTTP graduates: 

 

Hamad Ali Al Shebi 

Fai Saad Al Ameer 

Noof Mussaid Al Dhawi 

Nada Fayadh Al Harbi  

Amani Mushabab Al Ahmari 

Wajdan Mohamad Al Hayan 

Abdullah Fahad Al Mousa 
   

   

   

LLLAAABBBOOORRRAAATTTOOORRRYYY   BBBUUUSSSIIINNNEEESSSSSS    

   

The laboratory business section would like to welcome their new staff Mr. Elvin Samaranos II.   

   

   

   

   

   

The Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine would like to congratulate Ms. Tahani Al Salmi, 

Mr. Jalal Hassan, Mr. Ahmed Al Manna and Mr. Abdulmohsen Al Otaibi for their new baby girl and Mr. 

Ali Al Enazi for his new baby boy.   

   

   

   


